
ORILUAPOWE 
Energizing Our Community 

April 13, 2011 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 2ih Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Telephone: (705) 326-7315 
Fax: (705) 326-0800 

Re: 2011 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application - Tariff of Rates and Charges 
Board File No. EB-2010-0106 

In accordance with the Decision and Order with respect to Board File No. EB-
2010-0106, Orillia Power Distribution Corporation ("Orillia") wishes to advise the 
Board that with the exception of a few 'wording' issues, Orillia is in agreement 
with the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and hereby confirms the completeness 
and accuracy thereof. The 'wording' issues include: 

1. All classifications: Low Voltage Volumetric Rate - we prefer Low Voltage 
Service Rate as used in the previous tariff of rates and charges. Under 
Street Lighting Service Classification, the word 'Voltage' is missing from 
the description. 

2. Unmetered Scattered Load Service Classification: There is a word 
missing, 'average', in the description: "This classification applies to an 
account taking electricity at 750 volts or less whose average monthly 
maximum demand is less than," 

3. Under Application, last paragraph for all classifications, 'Provincial Benefit' 
should now be called 'Global Adjustment' to be consistent with Ontario 
Regulation 398/10 Section 16(7) which amended Ontario Regulation 
429/04 effective January 1, 2011. 

Where the Board is in agreement, Orillia requests that these changes be made to 
its Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
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Two paper copies of this letter have been forwarded to your attention via courier. 

If you require any additional information or clarification, please contact me at 
pwelsh@orilliapower.ca or (705) 326-2495 extension 240. 

Respectfully, 

Pauline Welsh 
Regulatory Officer 

cc. Pat Hurley, Treasurer 


